
Donation news 2018 

In 2018, we have once again been able to support many people with your donations. Together, we 

have donated over 22.000 euro to “Help in Action” and the Segyu Gaden Phodrang monastery! 

Below you find a summary of the projects we supported together. 

 

 

 

Education 

On your behalf and that of Mani Bhadra, “Help in Action” has been 

able to send 25 children to school. Children whose parents do not 

have the means to let their children go to school. 

Also, different school supplies have been handed out in several 

village schools in the Himalaya area. These villages depend on 

farming for their income, and there is no money for any ‘luxury’ 

products such as pens, notebooks, etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gangchen Samling school in Kathmandu 

moved to a new building to offer more space for 

the increasing number of children who attend 

this school. The new building has 12 extra 

classrooms, a bigger play area, including a stage 

for performances. Also, there is a kitchen, music 

room, science lab, computer room, as well as 

many toilet facilities.  

 

 

 

 

 

Emergency fund 

Through contributions to “Help in Action” ‘s emergency fund, aid has 

been provided to elderly, sick and disabled people in urgent need of - i.e. 

- food, medical assistance or shelter.  

 

 



Water project 

In 2018/2019 “Help in Action” works on a new water project.  

 

In realising this project, we support one of the United Nations 

Sustainable Development Goals: “Ensuring water and sanitary 

conditions for everyone in view of a sustainable world” (goal 6).  

“Help in Action” is enabling the building of a water system from a 

water source to the nearby village of Chapakhori in the Bagmati 

region, south-east of Kathmandu, which will transport, clean and 

store water in the village. Presently, this village has no access to 

water for either consumption, sanitation or hygiene. 

 

Segyu Gaden Phodrang monastery – Fruit project 

 

For the first time this year, Mani Bhadra 

has sponsored the Segyu Gaden Phodrang 

monastery in Nepal. Due to the growing 

number of young monks (children), 

supplies for their basic necessities are 

under pressure, namely for enough and 

sufficient food. Mani Bhadra now 

sponsors 1 piece of fruit per person per 

day and has donated fridges for the fruit 

to be stored over longer periods of time. 

 

       

On behalf of all the people who received your support, we send each and every one of you our most 

heartfelt and sincere thank you! 


